
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 23rd June 2023 

 

Dear Year 1 Parents/Carers 

 

Year 1 have a multi-skills festival on the Friday 30th June 1:30pm - 2:30pm.  

 

It is being held here on our school field and will be joined by Year 1 from Gunthorpe Primary 

School. Our Year 5's will be leading the event.  Therefore, please can you make sure your child has 

their PE kit, a named sun hat and water bottle in school.  Depending on the weather, please apply 

an all-day sun cream in the morning before your child comes to school. 

 

This is part of our school sporting events in which Norwood collaborate with other schools and 

explore various team building and sporting activities.  

 

We already have permission for your child via as it is on school grounds and via the previous 

permission forms completed at the beginning of the year.  

 

We are sure we will have fun and show great sportsmanship towards each other and our visiting 

children.  

 

Any questions please ask the year 1 team or Miss Fletcher in the office.  

 

 

 

 

 

Miss J Greenwood    Mrs D Reynolds 

The Year 1 Team    Head Teacher  
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